
Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School  
'With Christ in our hearts, together we grow' 

Headteacher: Mrs J O’Keeffe 
 

Derwent Drive, Slough 
Berkshire, SL1 6HW 
Tel: 01628 661886          

 

Email: post@olopprimary.co.uk                                      http://www.olopprimary.co.uk   

In partnership with The Diocese of Northampton  and Slough Borough Council, Department of Education 
Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School has a commitment to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of children 
 

 

28th February 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Year 6 Swimming Competency 

For the 2018 to 2019 academic year, there is a new condition requiring schools to 
publish how many pupils within their year 6 cohort are meeting the National 
Curriculum requirement to swim competently. Therefore, could you please tick the 
boxes below where appropriate and return to school as soon as possible.  

Kind regards  

Mr Sean Phelan 
Head of PE 

 

Year 6 Swimming Competency 

Name of Child:      Class: 

o Can your child swim competently, confidently and proficiently over a distance 
of at least 25 metres? 

o Can your child use a range of strokes effectively? 

o Can your child perform safe self-rescue in different water-based situations? 

Please return the completed slip to the school office. 
 
 
Signed:       (parent) 
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